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My husband and I are happy to know that you shall

be celebrating the 20th Anniversary of the Himalaya Kala

Mandir on September 27th 1969. The dedicated work which

you and the members have been carrying on through the
venue on this Institution is most commendable and deserves
the appreciation and gratitude of all those who have the

Encouragement, Research and Study of the Arts at heart.

We wish the ctaff members of the Institution
further achievements and an ever greater recognition of

their noble efforts.
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